

## SOUTH AFRICAN CONSULATE-GENERAL: MILAN CONSOLATO GENERALE DEL SUDAFRICA: MILANO

Vicolo San Giovanni sul Muro, 4 - 20121 Milano • Casella Postale 1468 - 20101 Milano Tel. +39.02.8858581 - Fax +39.02.72011063 - E-Mail: saconsulate.milan@foreign.gov.za

Milan, 1 June 2009

Dear Mr De Barbieri,

## SOUTH AFRICA 360 DEGREES EVENT - MILAN, 25-29 MAY 2009

I wish to express my most sincere appreciation for supporting our Mission in Milan on the occasion of the event "South Africa 360 degrees" in celebrating 15 years of our democracy, which took place from 25 to 29 May 2009 in Milan with the Host Cities, Kwazulu-Natal and Mpumalanga (Mbombela).

Your contribution with the wonderful dinner we had in Genoa on 25 May together with our joint efforts ensured the success of the event.

I look forward to meeting you in the near future and to collaborating again with you on future projects.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Nomvuyo Nokwe Consul-General

Mr Enrico De Barbieri Honorary Consul of South Africa C.so Firenze, 11 16100 GENOVA